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To whom it may concern: 

 

I encourage a No vote on this bill. Leave veterinarians out of this. As someone with 

pain-causing complex chronic health issues who cannot take pain medications due to 

systemic allergies reactions to them, it would have complicated my medical file to 

have my the pain medication my service dog with bone cancer took, and would have 

add a layer of complexity to the work my low-income sliding-scale vet did to manage 

my dog’s palliative care.  

 

Thank you, 

Wynde Dyer  

15621 SE Crestwood Dr  

Portland, OR 97267 

United States 

 


